Foss, Katie (CI-StPaul)

L T A A
From: Foss, Katie (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Thursday, September 25, 2014 12:00 PM

To: jswanson@havenbrookhomes.com

Subject: 870 Galtier - Application for Appeal

Mr. Swanson -

This e-mail serves to notify you that we have received your Application for Appeal of a Vacant Building Registration
MNotice at 870 Galtier Street, and that we have scheduled a legislative hearing for you to attend to address this matter.
The hearing will take place on Tuesday, October 7, 2014 at 2:30 p.m. in Room 330 of City Hall, at 15 Kellogg Blvd. W, St.
Paul, MN 55102,

Please feel free to contact the Appeals Line with any questions, at (651) 266-8585.
Thank you.

Katie Foss

Receptionist

City Council Offices

310 City Hall

15 West Kellogg Blvd.

St. Paul, MN 55102-1615
{651) 266-8560



